
B-17 Tour & fundraiser 
 
July 27, 2024 - 11:00 am 
 
Mike & Cheryl Kelner’s 
21010 Anthony Road 
Marengo, IL  60152 
 
Ph: 847-924-8284 
 
Mike bought this B-17 in 1984 after the plane was sold for scrap.  The plane fuselage was cut with an ax 
into 9 pcs. &and the wings were dismantled.  Mike has been restoring it for 40 years.  He has 1 full time 
employee and a volunteer crew that comes on Saturdays.  To fund this project Mike makes antique 
airplane parts for other restorations and takes donations. 
 
He has gracefully offered to give us a tour on July 27, 2024. 
 
 
 
Gerry Romack 
glpanteraclub@gmail.com 
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